
 

 
 

 
 

From: Dennis Wilson [mailto:djwilsonjr@sbcglobal.net]  

Sent: Friday, May 25, 2018 12:03 PM 
To: Rebecca Hardin 

Subject: REN 14-03-01-027 

 
Ms. Hardin, 
            Thank you for your time the other day.  This is to request reinstatement of my license, and a new 
payment plan for the adjudicated fines and associated costs. This month marks having my broker’s 
license in Nevada for 20 years. I have made a considerable contribution to my industry, having been 
president of the Reno Sparks Association of Realtors, and many, many committees and boards, 
throughout Reno, Nevada Association of Realtors, and the national association during this timeframe.  I 
would appreciate the reconsideration of this matter and propose the following payment plan: 
 
Months 1 through 8       $250.00 per month 
Months 9 through 32      $500.00 per month 
Months 33 on                $1,000.00 per month until paid in full. (approximately 20 months) 
 
            I appreciate your consideration of this matter.  Thank you. 
 
 

Dennis Wilson 

775-815-5600 

djwilsonjr@sbcglobal.net 

renodjwj@gmail.com 
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